
In the event the Federal Government shuts down, all National 

Archives and Records Administration facilities – to include the 

George W. Bush Presidential Library and Museum - will be 

closed and all National Archives activities will be canceled.  

If the Federal Government is shut down, we will not be able to 

sell tickets, update this website, blog, post to Facebook, or 

tweet during this closure. 


